
 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

Date: January 9, 2023 

To: Deadwood City Preservation Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Historic Preservation Officer 

Re: Permission to Pay PCNation Invoice  

 

Staff is requesting permission to pay PCNation invoice in the amount of 

$3,854.30 for a touch screen monitor and wall mount to electronically display 
the Wall of Fame inductees to be paid from the HP Public Education line item. 

The City Commission originally approved this purchase on April 19, 2021 in the 
amount of $3,316.35 to be paid from the 2021 HP Public Education line item. 
Due to the COVID19 pandemic, the 43” ELO monitor and compatible computer 

along with the wall mount were backordered. Stock has finally become available. 
As a result of the delay and demand, the price has increased by $537.95. 

 

RECOMMENDED MOTION:  Recommend City Commission approve permission 
to pay PCNation invoice in the amount of $3,854.30 for a touch screen monitor 
and wall mount to electronically display the Wall of Fame inductees to be paid 
from HP Public Education line item. 
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